
Parent Information Sheet Oct- Dec 20 

Google Classroom 

Our staff have been learning about Google Classroom to support homework and learning at home if a child/ 

family need to isolate. 

Each week a class focus will be posted informing children and families of the main areas to learn that week. 

Spelling words will be in the classwork section for each group. 

Instructions for tasks will also be in the classwork section. 

If a child or parent wishes to message the teacher they may do so, but please remember that you will only 

get a response 3-4pm, Monday- Friday when a teacher is not class committed. 

If you wish to upload a picture of your work you can do so by taking a photograph of the work and uploading 

it to the classwork section. This means that only the teacher will see your work. If you upload the 

photograph to the class stream, all users can see it. 

Work does not need to be printed out and can be done in a jotter and returned to school as required. 

If a child is isolating there will be learning grids assigned to the child for parents/carers to select as much 

or a little work is appropriate. We do not wish to overload parents/ carers who may be working from home 

or indeed unwell themselves. 

If a child is unwell, we do not expect them to complete work at home. 

We have listed the dates below of upcoming events: 

Interim reports issued- week of 30 September 

Flu immunisation- Monday 5 October 

Mid-term break- Monday 12 to Friday 16 October 

Inset day 3- Monday 16 November 

Literacy week- 17-20 November, focus on novels across the school.  

Dress up as a character from a book- Friday 20 November 

Parent phone consultations 3.30-5.30pm instead of face-to-face meetings 

Room 2,6 and 7- 2 and 3 November 

Room 3,4 and 5- 4 November 

Room 10 and 13- 5 November 

Room 8 and 9 – 9 and 10 November 

Room 11- 11 November 

Room 12, 14 and 15- 17 and 18 November 

Recording of Nativity Play- published on Wednesday 16 December 

Recording of each class signing to a Christmas carol- published Friday 20 December 

Christmas party afternoon for all classes, with a special visitor leaving presents at class doors for P1-P3- 

Friday 20 December 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


